ZOE LOFGREN, CALIFORNIA CHAIRPERSON

JAMIE RASKIN, MARYLAND VICE CHAIRPERSON

SUSAN DAVIS, CALIFORNIA G.K. BUTTERFIELD, NORTH CAROLINA MARCIA FUDGE, OHIO PETE AGUILAR, CALIFORNIA

JAMIE FLEET, STAFF DIRECTOR

Congress of the United States

House of Representatives COMMITTEE ON HOUSE ADMINISTRATION

1309 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515–6157 (202) 225–2061 https://cha.house.gov

January 24, 2020

RODNEY DAVIS, ILLINOIS
RANKING MINORITY MEMBER

MARK WALKER, NORTH CAROLINA BARRY LOUDERMILK, GEORGIA

ONE HUNDRED SIXTEENTH CONGRESS

JEN DAULBY, MINORITY STAFF DIRECTOR

The Honorable Lois Frankel United States House of Representatives 2305 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Franker,

Thank you for your submission letter to the Committee on House Administration for review and consideration of the Congressional Women, Peace and Security Caucus as a Congressional Member Organization (CMO) of the House of Representatives in the 116th Congress. The Committee has reviewed the pending registration and has determined that both the purpose of the organization, and the registration information is in compliance with applicable regulations.

Pursuant thereto, the Committee is pleased to accept the registration of the Congressional Women, Peace and Security Caucus for the 116th Congress. Please note that CMOs are not authorized any official funding or resources. However, the Members of the organization may use the official resources of their respective Congressional office for such purposes to the extent that such use is consistent with federal statutes, House Rules, House regulations, and Ethics regulations.

If you have any questions regarding the regulations governing the registration and/or operation of a CMO, please contact the Committee staff at 202-225-2061.

Sincerely,

Zoe Lofgren Chairperson